
Airdrie RCMP Investigate Grocery Theft from Walmart 
Posted February 19, 2018 

 

 

The Airdrie RCMP are seeking the public’s assistance 

to identify one female suspect in a theft at Walmart 

in Airdrie, Alberta. 

 

Back on February 1st, 2018, at approximately 8:00 

pm, a female suspect entered Walmart, did some 

shopping for groceries, and then departed the store 

without paying. The value of the groceries is 

considered to be quite significant.  

 

Photos of the female suspect are being released in 

hopes that someone can help to identify her.  

 

The female is described as:  

• Caucasian female in her 20s 

• Long blonde hair 

• Wearing a grey toque with a pom-pom on top, 

black winter jacket, grey leggings, and fuzzy boots  

 

If you have information about this incident, please call 

the Airdrie RCMP at 403-945-7200 or call your local 

police. 

 

If you have information about this, or any other crime(s), 

and you want to remain anonymous, you can contact 

Crime Stoppers by phone at 1-800-222-8477 (TIPS), by internet at www.tipsubmit.com/, or by SMS 

(check your local Crime Stoppers [www.crimestoppers.ab.ca/] for instructions on how to do it.)  You do 

not have to reveal your identity to Crime Stoppers, and if you provide information to Crime Stoppers 

that leads to an arrest(s), the recovery of stolen property, and/or a seizure of illicit drugs, you may be 

eligible for a cash reward. 

 

 

Cst. Daniel Martin 

Airdrie RCMP Detachment 

Office: (403) 945-7200 ext. 7201 

Cell: (403) 801-4211 

http://www.tipsubmit.com/
http://www.crimestoppers.ab.ca/

